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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 4th October at 2.30pm 

Nursery Parent and Pupil Story time 

Wednesday 4th October at 2.45pm 

Year 2 Parent and Pupil Story time and chance to 

look at children’s learning books 

Friday 13th October 7pm 

Wreath making fundraising event (for adults only)  

Buy your tickets.  

Monday 16th October  

Reception Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Tuesday 17th October 

Year 1 Reading Café at 1.30pm 

Thursday 19th October 

School Disco 

EYFS 4-5pm   KS1 5.15-6.15pm 

Tuesday 14th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

Thursday 16th November 

Parents evening and book fair 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

The Headteacher’s Award this week 

has been awarded to: 
          Reception- Harper and Ava 

           Year 1-Rufus and Layla-Mai 

           Year 2- Demiah and Matthew 

Well done! 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-94.55% 

Ruby Class-98.64% 

Diamond-94%  

Sapphire-100% 

Emerald Class-89.57% 

Topaz Class-94.62% 

 

 

On 1st November our name will change and 

we will become a DNEAT school. Our Year 2 

children have been considering our school 

values and creating logo designs. A huge well 

done to Jemima and Phillip. Their drawings 

were selected and feature in our new logo as 

shown above.  

School Disco tickets must be purchased 

by the 13th October 

Thank you to all our families for the effort 

and time you put into your children’s 

costumes, they all looked amazing. All the 

children sang so beautifully in the church for 

our Harvest Service too. Thank you for your 

donations for the Mid Norfolk food bank and 

we raised £52 to go towards purchasing new 

classroom chairs.  

 



 

 

 

 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 


